


 
 

Using historical state maps, Oklahoma Department of Transportation Director Gary Ridley 

highlighted highway history during the Monday, Jan. 3, meeting of the Oklahoma Transportation 

Commission. ODOT celebrates its centennial in 2011. This 1916 map shows Oklahoma roads 

that were in good enough condition that they could be smoothed with a grader. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Decades of work for better roads. Oklahoma Department of Transportation Director Gary Ridley, 

right, gives Paul Matthews a brick from Route 66 at the Oklahoma Transportation Commission’s 

Monday, Jan. 3, meeting. Matthews, who has been supportive of several ODOT initiatives, 

retires this month after 48 years with the Highway Users Federation. 

 

 


